
 
North Salem Schools COVID-19, Coronavirus Update No. 14 April 7, 2020  
  
Important information from the State on Extension of School Closures 
 

State Education Department Issues Guidance on Graduation and Course Requirement Changes 

Due to COVID-19 and Ongoing Statewide School Closure 

http://www.nysed.gov/news/2020/state-education-department-issues-guidance-graduation-
and-course-requirement-changes-due 
 
 
 
Next Update Thursday, or sooner if necessary. 
 
Ken Freeston 
Superintendent 
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